R-24 Correspondence — Padric Gleason

From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 7:26 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Public comment for Agenda Item #24 for 5/10 City Council meeting

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Council Members,

While | support this motion because | strongly believe in Project Homekey, | also want to express my
disappointment that housing solutions are disproportionately concentrated in already-overcrowded and
resource-constrained west and central Long Beach.

This Council should be a voice for equity and all neighborhoods must share responsibility for building
housing solutions. That means East Long Beach needs to step up and participate in solutions, not simply
force Districts 1, 6, 7, 8, and 9 to absorb all new developments and conversions.

Padric Gleason



